
SAMSUNG SECRET 

 

1Gb_DDR2 EOL Notification 
 

 

Samsung has decided to announce the “End-of-life (EOL)” of 1Gb_DDR2 products for 

consumer applications in order to streamline our product portfolio and to concentrate on 

more advanced products. 

 

Our EOL execution schedule for 1Gb_DDR2 is as follows: 

 

1. 30. JUNE 2021 : 

 Samsung requests Non-Cancelable Last-Time Buy Orders (LTBOs) 

 

2. 31. DECEMBER. 2021 :  

 Samsung will complete final shipments of the end item products. 

 
EOL Devices 

 

Family End Item Replacement 

1GDDR2 K4T1G084QJ-BCE7 

K4T1G084QJ-BCF7 

K4T1G084QJ-BIE7 

K4T1G164QJ-BCE6 

K4T1G164QJ-BCE7 

K4T1G164QJ-BCF7 

K4T1G164QJ-BIE7 

None 

 

Samsung would like to express gratitude to customers that have used the end items over long 

lifetime. 

 

We understand that the EOL could cause some inconvenience due to redesign requirements and 

other consequent actions. We hope that this timely notification allows you to complete most, if 

not all, existing projects using your current designs and that your inconvenience is minimized. 

 

Should you have special requirements, please do not hesitate to contact us. 

We sincerely appreciate your understanding, and look forward to working with you on others 

alternatives of Samsung’s memory products. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

Memory Marketing Group / DRAM Marketing Group (Memory) 

Samsung Electronics Co., LTD 


